
 

 

 

 

Development Engineering, Planning and Development Department 

Town of Caledon 

6311 Old Church Rd 

Caledon, ON L7C 1J6 

 

Attention:  Jay Menary, C.E.T. 

 

RE:  CERTIFICATION OF SITE PLAN ENGINEERING WORKS 

  7904 MAYFIELD ROAD 

  SPA #15-30 

Dear Jay,  

 

We have performed a site visit upon completion of the works at the above project and 

previously certified the project in November 2018. Additionally, we visited site in August 2020, 

and though the Owner has made some minor modifications to the site, we still find it to be in 

general conformance to the approved drawings.  

 

Crozier & Associates Representative has performed site reviews of the lot grading and site works 

associated with the above site and we do hereby certify:  

 

1. The lot grading and servicing have been constructed in general conformity with the 

approved engineering plans, reports, and studies; 

2. The storm drainage works including all sewers, drainage swales, overland flow routes and 

ponding areas have been installed in conformance with the approved grading and 

servicing plan(s) and are operational; 

 

The following was further noted:  

 

• There are three vegetated topsoil piles that remain on site and it seems they will be 

utilized in the future as part of the facility’s operation.  

• A portion of the swale along the North side of the noise berm (roughly 30 meters) is 

not yet sodded, however no signs of erosion or sediment were present during the site 

visit.   

• The pond on site has been filled in. This pond was existing and does not affect the 

stormwater management of the proposed site. 

 

Should you have any questions or require any further information, please call. 

 

Sincerely, 

C.F. CROZIER & ASSOCIATES INC. 

 

Ahmad Abu Sharkh, P.Eng., PMP 

Construction Manager 
 

JXB/ko 

c.c. Lead Planner, Development Approval and Planning Policy Department 

 Senior Financial Analyst, Corporate Services Department 
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AUGUST 28, 2020 

 

PROJECT NO: 612-3293 

 

SENT VIA: EMAIL  

JAY.MENARY@CALEDON.CA  

TOWN OF CALEDON
PLANNING
RECEIVED

September 1, 2020

mailto:jay.menary@caledon.ca

